The Cape Elizabeth School Board held a FY18 Budget Workshop meeting on Tuesday, Marc
28, 2017 in the Cape Elizabeth High School Library Learning Commons. The meeting began
at 6:30pm and was videotaped. All budget information, including the schedule of workshops, can be found online at - https://sites.google.com/a/capeelizabethschools.org/budget/
, ,, see any end of the contract of the contra

$\boxtimes$	Heather Altenburg	$\boxtimes$	Kimberly Carr	$\boxtimes$	Susana Measelle Hubbs	$\boxtimes$	Joanna Morrissey	$\boxtimes$	Barbara Powers	$\boxtimes$	Elizabeth Scifres	$\boxtimes$	John Voltz
-------------	----------------------	-------------	------------------	-------------	--------------------------	-------------	---------------------	-------------	-------------------	-------------	----------------------	-------------	---------------

## BUDGET WORKSHOP MINUTES

## 1. Budget updates and School Board Q & A (continued) -

High School Principal Jeff Shedd reviewed his responses to Board questions, including:

- Physical relocation of existing Achievement Center (closer to the Library Learning Commons) and a computer classroom
- Staffing

District Technology Coordinator Noel Harroff responded to Board questions, including:

Bring-Your-Own-Device (BYOD) - advantages/disadvantages

School Department Business Manager Catherine Messmer responded to Board questions, including around historical staffing.

The next Budget Workshop will be held on April 4, 2017 at 5:30pm in the CEHS LLC.

No members of the public spoke.

Adjourned 8:28 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Howard P. Colter Interim Superintendent of Schools